TOWN OF DAYTON
Planning Committee 

July 12’th, 2022
Members present:  Guy Mitchell, Rich Kwallek, Joey Sheeley, Robin Ruff & Jacque Reilly. 
Also present:  Caitlyn Anderson, Jay Ferber, Dennis Wagner, Lisa Hanson, Brad Johnston, Laurie Walters-Clark, Gin Scott and Clifford Reed 
The agenda was approved on Motion by Joey Sheeley and Seconded by Rich Kwallek. All in favor. Motion Passed.
The minutes of the June 14’th, 2022 meeting were approved on Motion by Rich Kwallek and Seconded by Robin Ruff. All in favor. Motion Passed.
The minutes of the June 22’nd, 2022 meeting were approved on Motion by Joey Sheeley and Seconded by Jacque Reilley. All in favor. Motion Passed.
Announcements & Correspondence:

1. Chairman Guy Mitchell reminded everyone that this was not a Public Hearing and if the committee needed any more information, it would be requested. Mr. Mitchell acknowledged the receipt of the survey and WYODOT Access Permit from Dayton Deals and stated that these met the requirements requested by Council and confirmed that the Oversight Committee would sign off on the Rezoning Application for Dayton Deals, 24 Main Street, South Lot, Dayton, for the West portion of the Northern Lot from R1 Residential to B1 Business. A copy of this approved and signed document mis made a part of these minutes by reference. 
2. On Motion by Joey Sheeley and Seconded by Rich Kwallek recommendation for approval of building Permit Applications for 780 Sawmill RD, Brad and Wanda Johnston, Storage Cabin and Office Cottage were approved.  All in favor. Motion passed.

3. Gin Scott had a detailed discussion of her land-lot 4,5,14,15,16; Block 15 and portion of vacated 10’th Ave, adjacent to southern border of Lots 14,15,16 and thanked the Planning Committee for their support with researching zoning review requests. 
Attorney Ben Keller introduced himself tothe planning committee and made some recommendations for future consideration and code enforcement.Attorney Keller stated that for now, only the planning committee has the authority to issue notices of violation and citations. Keller recommended that the Council appoint a designated code enforcer for future. Until that time, he will be assisting the Town with examples of violation letters and verbiage. 
Meeting Adjourned on Motion by Joey Sheeley and seconded by Rich Kwallek at 5:28pm.
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